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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

World Book Day 

 

World Book Day is Thursday 2nd March (this week coming).  

This year, we would like the children to choose a favourite story 

and come up with 3 clues linked to it which they can share with 

their class.  The clues may be: 

 Objects 

 Pictures (printed or hand-drawn) 

 Accessories 

 ‘A quote’ 

 ‘A charade’ 

 

Children will get a chance on World Book Day to share their 

clues with their class who will try and solve the clues.  The story can be one they have at home or 

at school.  It can be a book they have read recently or when they were younger. 

 

On the day, children are also invited to wear an accessory from their character (e.g. cape, hat, etc) 

if they wish.  It is up to you. 

 

Staying Safe Online 

 

Internet Safety is such an important topic and something that we regularly remind children about.  

If you would like some advice on how to help you child stay safe online at home, please visit any of 

the following websites for advice. 

 

https://swgfl.org.uk/resources/online-safety-guidance-for-parents/ 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#advice  

 

Red Nose Day 

 

Red Nose Day is Friday 17th March.  Jordan O’Brien and Dan Wase are planning some funny stuff 

to do on the day to raise money.  If your child has some great ideas, please message their class 

teacher on Dojo. 

 

FOBs are running a Disco later this term.  The provisional date is Friday 24th March. 

 

I hope you’ve had a great weekend,   Eddie Brown 

Dates for your Diary 

 Friday 10th Feb – End of 

half term 

 Monday 20th Feb – Non-

Pupil Day 

 Thursday 2nd March – 

World Book Day 

 Tuesday 21st Feb – Start 

of term 

 Friday 17th March – Red 

Nose Day 

 Friday 24th March – 

FOBS Disco (TBC) 

 Friday 31st Mar – End of 

Spring term 
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